
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
·       Homewood  Mountain  Resort  will  be  closing  April
16.Nevada Division of Tourism has hired Susan Mowers as art
director, and promoted Teri Laursen to director of sales and
industry partners.

·      Nevada Department of Transportation has just launched a
redesigned website.

·      The Douglas County Public Library is hosting the live
action movie “Alice in Wonderland” (rated PG) on April 1 at
2pm in the Minden Library meeting room. The movie and popcorn
are free. 

·      Washoe County Sheriff’s Office issued 150 speeding
citations and 61 citations for cell phone use during a two-
week, multi-agency Joining Forces traffic safety campaign in
early March.

·      Nevada County Transportation Commission has hired LSC
Transportation Consultants Inc. to study public transit in the
Truckee/Donner Summit area. The community survey is available
online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2017/03/snippets-lake-tahoe-404/
http://www.nevadadot.com/
https://www.surveymonkey.com/ r/Truckee2017

